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Date: May 3, 2023 
 
Time: 14:45 
 
 
The Evacua�on Order, pursuant to Sec�on 12 (1) of the BC Emergency Program Act issued at 20:22 on 
May 2, 2023 to the Litle Slocan South Road has been reduced. 
 
Pursuant to Sec�on 12 (1) of the BC Emergency Program Act an Evacua�on Order has been issued by the 
Regional District of Central Kootenay due to immediate danger to life safety caused by a debris flow 
hazard.  
 
The Royal Canadian Mounted Police and other agencies will be expedi�ng this ac�on in these areas on 
behalf of the Regional District of Central Kootenay. A debris flow poses imminent threat to people and 
property. Based on recommenda�ons from a qualified professional, the Evacua�on Order remains in 
effect for the following address (see atached map): 
 
3355 Litle Slocan South Road 
 
YOU MUST LEAVE THE AREA IMMEDIATELY and travel to your pre-arranged emergency des�na�on. In 
the event you do not have one arranged, report to Emergency Support Services (ESS). Whether you 
need support or not, please register yourself and family in person at the Recep�on Centre, online at 
htps://ess.gov.bc.ca/ or by calling: 1-800-585-9559 
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